
Welcome!
July 05, 2025

We are so glad you are here!



CLASS : AGE GROUP
Beginners : Under 4
Kindergarten: 4 - 6
Primary: 7 - 9
Juniors : 10 - 12
Earliteens : 13 - 14
High School : 15 - 18

Youth Bible Study*

Sabbath School
10am – 10:45am

Discovering Jesus
-Sanctuary Right

Sabbath School Quarterly
-Sanctuary Left

Adult Bible Study

*With the exception of the High School class which is on the 2nd floor in the
sanctuary, all youth classes are in the adjunct Sabbath School building.

TOPIC  -LOCATION



Worship
Service

Welcome & Prayer:  Aerial Holloway

Praise & Worship

Children’s Story: David Baker

Announcements: Ana Santos-Garcia

Offering: Brian Baker

Scripture Reading: Parker Erickson

Congregational Prayer: Royce Regester

Sermon: Felipe Robles 

Closing Song



Where God, Faith and Friendships Connect

Girlfriends United
The Southwest Region Conference is excited to invite all women to their 2025 retreat at
Lone Star Camp, Athens, TX, from August 29 th to September 1 st.
Join for an unforgettable time filled with worship, inspiration, and connection with
amazing women of faith. Whether you attend solo or with a group of girlfriends, the
retreat is designed to help you grow spiritually while forming lifelong friendships. 

Register before Aug 14. Call (800) 732‑7587 or https://
register.adventsourceevents.org/GirlfriendsUnited/home

This is more than a retreat, it’s a heart-refreshing experience where God, Faith, and
Friendship will intersect in powerful ways. We hope you’ll join us!

https://register.adventsourceevents.org/GirlfriendsUnited/home
https://register.adventsourceevents.org/GirlfriendsUnited/home


A new year starts this August, and we’re looking for teachers and helpers!

 Love working with kids or planning events? Join our team!

Registration Opens: July 18  |  Contact Temika: 347-998-7627

Adventurer Club Registration & Volunteers Needed!



Volunteers Needed & Registration
Registration for the Pathfinder Club year is on the horizon. If you know any kids in

the 5th through 10 grades, sign them up for our club and see their life

transformed. Registration officially opens on July 12th.  

And don't forget, the club is also seeking volunteers to be part of the support

team. Please reach out to the club Director Mr Tito at

pathfinders@crosswalkfellowship.net if you are interested to join us and be part

of a team giving back to the youth of our church. 



Who doesn’t love a great sandwich? The Bread...... whatever you
like in the middle ... AND MORE BREAD!!!!

Please Sign Up to bring your family’s favorite Sandwich & side to
share with the flock on Sabbath! All Sandwiches are welcome!!!

Be sure to sign up and let our potluck organizer, Aerial Holloway
know what you are bringing so she can plan properly. To sign

up, scan the QR Code or go to: https://qrco.de/monthlypotluck.

Text Aerial at (214) 694-4374 if you have questions.

July 19

S E N S A T I O N A L  S A B B A T H
S A N D W I C H  P I C N I C

Monthly Potluck



Sabbath Breakfast Host
Help keep Crosswalk Fellowship warm and welcoming! One way is through being a

host family for our growing Sabbath breakfast ministry. Hosting is simple,
meaningful, and a great way to serve together as a family.

Questions? Contact Aerial Holloway. 

https://qrco.de/hostbreakfast



Dominique B
 Arielle N

 Neya A
 Savannah A

 Aiden D
 Stephanie R

Jennifer N
 David S
 Fred H
 Emily B
 Yunia K

 Lindell O

Marcial C
 Andre D
Emily S

 Aerial H
 Phuc (Tony) N

 Andy S



PRAYER BOX
Did you know that there’s a Prayer Box in the foyer
where you can share the needs on your heart?

Whether you’re seeking guidance, healing, or 
want to lift someone in prayer, the  Prayer Team 
is committed to praying with, and for you.

Simply drop a note with your prayer into the box. You
can be confident that it will be kept anonymous or
private, if that’s your preference. And don’t forget to
drop in a praise report when God answers your prayer.
However you submit your prayer requests, rest assured that they
will be kept anonymous or private upon your request.



PRAYING FOR OUR
PRODIGALS
Do you have a loved one who is heavy on your heart—someone in need of
God’s guiding hand? The Prayer Team invites you to submit the first names of
these prodigals — whether they are family, friends, or others. We are
committed to standing with you in prayer, believing in God’s unfailing love and
power to lead them to Him.

3 Ways to Submit Your Prayers

prayer@crosswalkfellowship.net

(206) 331-2284

Drop a note in the prayer box in the church foyer

However you submit your prayer requests, rest assured that they will be
kept anonymous or private upon your request.

mailto:prayer@crosswalkfellowship.net








https://ndaa.typeform.com/SummerCamp25

